
Computing - Children will explore 
how to collect information and date 
through the use of tally counting and 
pictograms.

Art:
We will be looking at the work of 
Rachel Whiteread and using this 
information to design and make 
a tile in the style of her 
sculptures.
The children will be using using 
the skills they have learned and 
apply these to create their clay 
tile houses.

Keep in touch through Seesaw. We 
would love to see some photos 
of your learning.

Read Write Inc - The children will 
continue to have daily RWi lessons in 
school. The children will take home 
an AR/colour banded book as well as 
RWi book bag book to support their 
reading from home. 

Year 2 Spring  - 2025 Science -  Children will learn about the methods scientists 
use to build scientific knowledge about the natural world. 
They will learn that scientists learn about plants by 
making careful observations and measurements, 
recording changes over time and carrying out enquiries to 
compare the effect of changing conditions. They will 
develop an understanding of the following types of 
enquiry: observing over time, pattern seeking, identifying 
and classifying, comparative testing.

RE - 
The children will be learning 
about what it means to be 
muslim and what influences 
their beliefs and actions.

Maths  - We will be using the 
Power Maths scheme of work to 
teach the children about 
multiplication and division.

PSHE - 
This half term will focus on 
Economic wellbeing - Money. 
They will be learning about 
financial literacy including 
how adults get money, wants 
and needs, using skills and 
talents and 
inclusive 
environments.

English - 
Our first  text the children will use is Little Red Riding Hood. 
Within this unit they will learn the narrative 
and rewrite the story changing some key details.

Our second text will be exploring poetry and the children 
will be creating Kenning poems about animals.

Music  - The children will be taking 
part in weekly music sessions. The 
children will be learning about West 
African Call and Response Songs

History - 
They will learn that during WW1 many types of animal were used 
to help the soldiers. They also will learn that children were kept 
sheltered away from the war and didn’t know exactly what was 
going on. One way children did know about what was happening 
in the war was through cinema. They would go and watch films 
that told them about events in the war. They will also investigate 
that codes were created to stop the enemy finding out what 
soldiers were planning.

 

PE - will be every Monday and Tuesday. 
Please can you ensure your child wears 
a PE Kit to school on those days. This 
half term the children will 

Spelling s - Will be every Thursday. 
The children will be given 5 words 
each week 


